
 
 
 
Public Notice Date: August 22, 2025 
Time of Notice:  2:30 P.M. 
 

NOTICE 

Indianapolis Housing Agency                                                      
Fiscal Year 2026 Annual Plan Public Hearing 

The Indianapolis Housing Agency (IHA) will hold a hybrid public 
hearing on Monday, October 6, 2025, at 12:00 p.m. to present its 
Fiscal Year 2026 Public Housing Agency (PHA) Annual Plan. The 
public hearing will be held at the Indianapolis Housing Agency’s 
main office located at 1919 Meridian Street, Indianapolis, IN 46202. 
The hearing will act as a forum for public comments relevant to 
IHA’s 2026 PHA Annual Plan, as required by the U.S. Department 
of Housing and Urban Development (HUD). 

The 2026 PHA Annual Plan will be available for public review at 
the above address and on IHA’s website (www.indyhousing.org). 
Public comments will receive due consideration in the preparation 
of the final 2026 PHA Annual Plan. Written comments are due no 
later than October 6, 2025, and can be sent via email to 
Assistant@indyhousing.org. If any further information is needed, 
please contact the Indianapolis Housing Agency at (317) 261-7200. 
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